You asked:
Please could you email me copies of all external correspondence about the impact of the referendum decision to leave the European Union (“Brexit”), sent since June 23rd 2016. Specifically:
1. Correspondence between any Government department and (a) the elected Mayor of the City Council, and (b) the Chief Executive of the City Council

2. If costs allow, correspondence between other local and regional authorities and (a) the elected Mayor of the City Council, and (b) the Chief Executive of the City Council

3. If costs allow, correspondence between local employers and (a) the elected Mayor of the City Council, and (b) the Chief Executive of the City Council

Answer:
The City Mayor of Leicester has written once to the Government re Brexit.  Please find attached, copy of the letter sent to Sajid Javid MP.

The Chief Operating Officer of Leicester City Council has had no correspondences with any of the above with regards to the impact of the referendum decision to leave the European Union.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall, 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

